

November 2, 2022

Renee Jadusingh Executive Director The Delray Beach Community Redevelopment Agency 20 North Swinton Ave Delray Beach, FL 33444

Dear Ms. Jadusingh,

At the October 2022 regular meeting, the Board awarded funds from the Blighted and Distressed Property Clean-up Grant. This letter will serve as confirmation that your proposed project (Blight Prevention Through Demolition) is one of the awardees.

Enclosed you will find three (3) originals of the Interlocal Agreement (ILA) for execution by the individual authorized to legally bind your Agency.

After all copies of the ILA have been executed and sealed please return them to my attention no later than November 30, 2022. The Authority will then sign them and one original will be returned to you.

Congratulations on your award. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 561-640-4716.

Sincerely,

Paul Gonsalves, Director of Customer Information Services

Enc